
2/4/74 

Mr. Stephen L. Bair,, Counsel 
Dell Publishing Co. 
750 Third Ave., 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear 	Bair, 

You have not replied to my letter of 11/28/73. I would appreciate 
answers to the questions I asked or an explanation of- why I an not 
entitled to them. 

Such things as reversion of rights and accountings I would 
imagine are normal. I believe they are provided for in the contracts. 

Your silence has caused me to think. I am reeeleded that you have 
also not responded to my inquiries about Dell's purcahse o1 copies of 
my original edition to use in promoting its reprint. 

You once sent me pages of your records indicating you carried 
this as what you called a "joint venture." There was no such agreement 
and I have a copy of a contractthat specifies an entirely different 
arrangement. 

I believe this is a matter you would prefer to address. I certainly 
would like you to. 

May I please hear from you on all these things? 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


